
        

Attention : All Passengers of Route CW3 and CW6. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

CW3 – Change of First Pick-up point to Perling Mall 
Date: 7

th
 Aug 2012 

Attention: All Passengers of Route CW3 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the existing first CW3 pick-up point at Bukit Indah 2 (near Jln Indah 22/3) 

will be relocated to Perling Mall. Therefore the bus routing will be revised accordingly. 

 
Bukit Indah 2 will still remain as a pick-up point. However, passengers are advised to park at the parking 

facilities between Perling to Bukit Indah.  

 
GOOD NEWS: With this change the bus will also pass by Horizon Hills, using the new highway and travelling 

time is expected to be shortened.  

Effective Date: 
         25th Aug 2012 

 
Any enquiries or feedback, kindly contact +607 360 2244 or email to feedback@support.causewaylink.com.my 
 
Official website: www.causewaylink.com.my                            www.facebook.com/causewaylink 
 

 

 

 


